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Townsend, Erle

From: sherri hogan <homeslice38@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 2:18 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

We strongly oppose this move to EV's being forced on the people of Maine. We can not afford an EV nor the probable 

cost increase to combustion vehicles and the parts needed to fix them as a result of this, if it were enacted. We know 

many people who would suffer dramatically as a result of this!! We have some important questions such as:  

what does the state have planned for the disposal of these toxic metals, etc?  

where are they being bought from? 

who is actually benefiting from this? 

what are we going to do when it is too cold to even drive them? 

Sherri Hogan 

Shobi Sulham 

Evan Murphy 


